
Dear Parents/Carers,
It has been another busy week of learning at Osborne Primary
School and once again we have been PROUD to see how well the
children are settling into their new classes. I am particularly
PROUD to see so many children taking a great PRIDE in the
presentation of their learning. Well done children!

We do still have some children who are attending school in
rainers and in items that are NOT our school uniform. Pleas can
ALL families ensure children are in uniform. If you are struggling
to provide correct uniform please do see us at school as we do
have a stock of pre-loved uniform.

Best wishes,
Mrs Lisa Dodd 
Headteacher
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DIARY DATES
                            SEPTEMBER




20.09.22 - Rec & KS1 Grandparents celebration

                        3.15pm - 4pm 

22.09.22 - KS2 Grandparents celebration

                       3.25pm - 4.10pm 

21.09.22 - Individual class photos

21.09.22 - KS2 Pride of Osborne Awards (for                                                

                      the children who earned RESPECT

                      awards in the Summer) 2.55pm.

22.09.22 - KS1 Pride of Osborne Awards (for 

                       the children who earned RESPECT

                       awards in the Summer) 2.45pm

30.09.22 - Year 2 Harvest Assembly

30.09.22 - Whole School Harvest collection          

                       for Erdington Foodbank

PUNCTUALITY

Please remember that our gates open at 8.45am to allow

children to be in school ready for registration at 8.55am.

Please can I remind you that if children are NOT in their

classroom ready to be registered at 8.55am , they will be

marked as late. 

Our gates/doors will close just before 8.55am and anyone

arriving after this time will need to enter school via the main

offoce




REMINDER



Trainers are NOT part of our
school uniform. 



Trainers should only be worn on

PE days.




PE





Classes have PE on the following days:



MONDAY - 1D, 1S, 2H, 3A, 3S



TUESDAY - 5W



WEDNESDAY - 2B, 4C, 4P



THURSDAY - 5F, 6G



FRIDAY - 6F





Children should come to school in their school PE kit on their PE
day ONLY. Children who are swimming should come to school in
normal school uniform with their kit in a named bag.



A MESSAGE FROM OUR NEW SENCO

I am excited to be taking over the role of Special Educational Needs and
Disabilities Coordinator at Osborne Primary School. I look forward to getting to
know the pupils and families within this thriving community and provide the
best possible provision for all pupils, no matter their ability or background.

Over the past ten years, I have taught all primary-aged children from Reception
up to Year 6 and have five years experience in working and supporting children
with a range of special educational needs. I believe in providing inclusive
approaches where all children can thrive with equal opportunities to access a
high-quality education.

I have completed a detailed SEND handover where I have enjoyed getting to
know the wonderful SEND cohort we have here at Osborne and I am committed
to continue the hard work that has been put in place.

For any SEND related enquiries regarding your child or any support you require
as parents/carers, please contact me via the school office. Alternatively, I will
be on-site on a weekly basis (every Monday) if you prefer to meet face to face.

We are holding a SEND parent/carer coffee morning (meet and greet) on
Monday 3rd October from 9.00am - 9.30am. I would love to use this opportunity
to meet you all. I hope to see you all there.

Amelia Bramall
SENDCo




Childline: 0800 1111

NHS: 111

Samaritans: 116123

Victim support: 08081689111

Anxiety UK: 03444775774

MIND (Mental Health Charity): 03001233393

Drinkaware: 03001231110

Erdington Foodbank: 07474 683927

USEFUL CONTACTS

Website:

www.osborne-pri.bham.sch.uk






Email: enquiry@osborne-pri.bham.sch.uk





Telephone: 0121 464 3346






Twitter: @OsbornePriSch

CONTACT US

mailto:enquiry@osborne-pri.bham.sch.uk
tel:01214643346

